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1.Cloth embroidery workshop  

 

Date - september 2019  

Venue - college  

 

DESCRIPTION- The very first event organized by the Kalakriti art club in 

the college, the cloth embroidery workshop was a great success. The 

trainer held a workshop and guided our interested students. 

Participants were highly enthusiastic to learn and brought on different 

cloth materials they wanted to work on. It was a one-long workshop and 

around 25 participants enjoyed the workshop. It was an overall new but 

great experience for our club members. 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Calligraphy workshop  

 

Date - 25 september 2019 

Venue - college  

 



 

DESCRIPTION-  Nazreen Khatoon, an extremely talented and 

enthusiastic member of the Kalakriti art club conducted a calligraphy 

workshop. She not only introduced something new to the club but also 

carried out the workshop with outstanding professionalism. About 20 

participants attended the workshop after working hours and showed 

immense dedication and made the event a huge success. 

 

 

 

 

3. Pot decoration competition  

 

Date - 22october 2019  

Venue - college auditorium 

 



DESCRIPTION-  The very first competition of the academic year 2019-

20 was conducted by Kalakriti, JDMC, The pot decoration competition, 

was held in our college auditorium, under the guidance of late Mrs. 

Smita Mitra. Participants painted on earthen pots and these beautiful 

pots were later used as decorations for several days. Our respected 

principal, Swati Pal also painted a pot and we got another chance to see 

her talent and dedication to learning. It was a great experience for the 

club and the participants. 

 

4. Diwali mela  

 

Date - 30 october 2019 

Venue - college ground 

 

DESCRIPTION- The college conducts an annual event called Diwali 

Mela that goes on for two days, 21st-22nd October 2019. The college 

union and Kalakriti art club collaborated and worked together which 

made the event more fun. Students from different colleges attended the 

event and appreciated the work of Kalakriti members and many other 

societies. We showcased our club members' beautiful art pieces on 

stalls allotted to us by the college authorities. It gave the students a new 

sense of entrepreneurship, we ended up selling most of the products we 

made. It gave Kalakriti more recognition and it was also a very fun event 

altogether. We will always cherish those days. 



 


